Addendum to LCC Transmittals

The LCC Transmittals that were circulated “For Information Only” for December 6, 2002, March 7, 2003, April 4, 2003 and May 2, 2003 were incorrectly circulated.  The “For Information Only” was to apply to circulation of courses solely associated with technical programs offered at LCC and did not apply to courses that are considered non-technical.  The error was only in the method of posting, not in the content of the materials.  All four transmittals were approved by the Senate on July 30, 2003 and have been appropriately transmitted to the Registrar.

Please contact Rebecca Scott at 257-5871 for more information if necessary.
